
 

 

From: Diana Reader   

Sent: 05 April 2016 17:08 
To: Brechfa Connection 

Cc: Iwan Jones 
Subject: Response to WPD Document 9.57  

 

FAO: Mrs K King 

 

5th April 2016 

 

Brechfa Forest Connection Project 

 

Good Afternoon Katherine 

 

To ensure the  information passed to the Examining Authority is correct,  we would like to 

high-light an incorrect a statement in the document - WPD Applicant's response to Deadline 

6 & 7 Submissions 9.57, uploaded on PINs today. 

 

At 3.2 the statement reads "The Applicant has written to all landowners where heads of 

terms have not been agreed at Deadline 6..." 

 

We would like to advise that we have not received any correspondence at or since Deadline 6 

from the Applicant or any of their representatives encouraging us to continue to consider the 

heads of terms offer and incentive payments. 

 

Kind regards 

Diana & Kevin Reader 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 




